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Dear Steve 
 

Investment Management Consultancy Tender 2023 

Notice of Intention to Award under A Multi Provider Framework Agreement for the Provision of 
Investment Management Consultancy Services Primarily in Support of the Local Government 

Pension Scheme (LGPS) NCCT42289 
 
 

Further to my letter of 9 October 2023, the standstill period for this procurement exercise is now 
complete. 
 
I am writing to inform you that no legal challenge has been made and Bath & North East Somerset 
Council is therefore in a position to enter into their own individual contracts with you for the 
provision of Investment Management Consultancy Services. 
 
Acceptance of your bid now forms a contract between Bath & North East Somerset Council and 
Mercer Ltd. Documents which are part of this contract include: 
 

• The issued Invitation to Participate in a Further Competition and associated documents 

• The clarifications issued  

• Your bid submission 

• Order Form 

• Call-Off Terms and Conditions of the Framework Agreement 
 
We look forward to working with you. If you have any questions, please contact me via email at 
Nathan_rollinson@bathnes.gov.uk or by telephoning 01225 395357. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Steve Turner 
Mercer Ltd 

Date:  30 October 2023 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Nathan Rollinson 
Investments Manager 
Avon Pension Fund 
 
 

Enc. Appendix of award criteria 

 


